REJECTION EMAIL
SUBJECT: Follow Up from ____________
Dear __________,
Thanks so much for taking the time to apply to ___________. There were a high number of applications for this role, and unfortunately, there wasn’t a fit at this time. That being said, we really appreciate the time you took to learn about us — thanks again.
If there’s anything we can do to help with your job search, please let us know. And keep an eye on our website [Link to careers page], as we’re always updating it with new positions.
We wish you all the best! 
Sincerely,
_______________
Pro Tip

If the decision was a hard one, let the candidate know. Think they may be a fit for a future role? Add them on LinkedIn.
